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When local resident Paula Guy launched her conveyancing firm in 
October last year, she never dared dream that winning awards would 
be part of the fun! But Effortless Conveyancing has been honoured 
with the Regional Rising Star Award for 2024, by the Australian 
Institute of Conveyancers (AIC), at their annual state conference. This 
accolade is presented to conveyancing firms that demonstrate 
significant growth, innovation, and excellence in client service. 
Effortless Conveyancing’s rapid ascent in the industry, coupled with 
glowing client testimonials, caught the attention of the AIC judges.  
 
After being in the 

industry for close to ten years, Paula decided to 
take the leap into business ownership, and 
provide locals with quality, experience and an 
overall effortless transaction when buying or 
selling property in Victoria. 
 
Effortless Conveyancing’s passion lies with 
assisting people with their first home purchase 
or their tenth! Every client is treated as family 
and every transaction is treated just as 
important as the last. 
 
If you are buying or selling, why not contact Effortless Conveyancing and ensure that your 
most important life decision is in good hands. You can contact Paula at Effortless 
Conveyancing on social media, via their website (www.effortlessconveyancing.com.au), email 
at paula@econv.com.au or on 0427 519 547. 
 

 
 
 


